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Massive recovery of bikes,
Update,

13 more days for owners to recover their bikes,
Monday, August 25, 2008 — Sunday, September 7, 2008,
35 Strachan Avenue,

14 Division
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By Monday, August 25, 2008, police have recovered a total of 2,865 bikes and have now
returned 497. The remaining 2,366 bikes will be available for viewing at 35 Strachan Avenue
on the following dates and times:

Monday, August 25, 2008 to Friday, August 29, 2008: noon to 8 p.m.,

Saturday, August 30, 2008 and Sunday, August 31, 2008: 10 a.m., to 6 p.m.,
Monday, September 1, 2008: closed,

Tuesday, September 2, 2008 to Friday, September 5, 2008: noon to 8 p.m.,
Saturday September 6, 2008 and Sunday September 7, 2008: 10 a.m., to 6 p.m.

14 Division Acting Superintendent Bryce Evans urged bike owners to register their bikes at
the free_TPS online bike registry. He said, "Take a few minutes to register your bike. It will
make it much easier for us to return it to you."

Constable Wendy Drummond, Public Information, for Acting Superintendent Bryce Evans, 14
Division

ID: 14815 1/1


https://webapp1.torontopolice.on.ca/BicycleRegistry/Submit

